
Expanded Grief Program

CFCS Colorado is pleased to announce that we are expanding our grief program to provide 
specialized support for specific groups with varying needs. We will be hosting a class and support group 
for each of the following groups:

• Individuals who experienced the death of a loved one by suicide
• Parents who experienced the loss of an adult child
• Parents who experienced the loss of a young child (born or unborn)

Each class and support group will virtually meet over Zoom.  
Attendees will also be invited to be part of a smaller support group following each session. These 
sessions will meet virtually as well.
Both the classes and the small groups are offered free of charge.

These sessions will be held on the third Wednesday of each month at 6 p.m. according to the 
following schedule:

LOSS BY SUICIDE

ADULT CHILD 

YOUNG CHILD 

April 17, July 17, October 16

May 15, August 21, November 20

June 19, September 18, December 18 

REGISTER AT  
cfcscolorado.org/mission-programs/grief-support
FOR MORE INFORMATION  
303-715-2083 | cfcs.outreach@archden.org




